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In re: NEW(FM), Leesburg, FL
BNPFT-20 171 204AB0
Facility ID No. 201734

Dear Applicant:

This letter refers to the above-captioned application for a new translator.

An engineering study of the application reveals that it is in violation of 47 C.F.R. § 74.1204(a) with
respect to first-adjacent station WPYO(FM) (BLH-20040325AHN), Maitland, FL. Section
74.1204(a) states that an application for an FM translator station will not be accepted if the proposed
operation would involve prohibited overlap of predicted field strength contours with any other
authorized station. Specifically, the proposed interfering contour (54 dBi) will cause prohibited
overlap to the protected contour (60 dBt) of WPYO. Accordingly, the application fails to
demonstrate compliance with 74.1204(a) and will be dismissed.

In light of the above, the application BNPFT-20171204AB0 filed by Unity Broadcasting, LLC, is
unacceptable for filing pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 73.3 566(a) and IS HEREBY DISMISSED. This
action is taken pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0.283.

Sincerely,

Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: John C. Trent, Esq.
Barry Magrill

Unity Broadcasting, LLC
50 S. Clarke Road
Ocoee, FL 34761

,- James D. Bradshaw
1/

	

Deputy Chief


